
Notice is hereby given that The Bahamas International 
Securities Exchange (BISX) has granted an extension 
for the fi ling of the audited fi nancial statements for 
the year ended 31st December, 2020. The extension 
was requested because of additional work required on 
the expected credit loss on the loan and investment 
portfolios due to the impacts of COVID-19. This has 
resulted in a delay in completion of the audit, regulatory 
fi lings and publications. 

The audited fi nancial statements for Commonwealth 
Bank Limited (CBL) will be submitted to BISX and 
published in both newspapers circulating generally in 
The Bahamas on or before 15th June 2021.
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